
 

 

24th January 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 4 Saxon Workshop 
 

On Thursday 27th February Year 4 will be receiving a special visitor to our school – an Anglo-Saxon! 

The children will be learning all about life in Anglo-Saxon times including their customs and way of life, 

weaponry, games and much else besides.  

 

In order to facilitate this excellent learning opportunity, we are requesting a voluntary contribution of 

£4.00 per child towards the cost. If we do not receive sufficient contributions, the workshop may have 

to be cancelled. You can give permission and pay online for the trip via Parent Pay. If you would prefer 

to pay with cash, please come to the office to collect a barcode, which you’ll be able to take to your 

local PayPoint to pay with cash. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the trip 

being funded by school, however you will still need to give consent via Parent Pay for your child to go on 

the trip.  

 

The children are encouraged to dress as Saxons on the day of the workshop if they would like to. We’re 

very excited about travelling back in time for the day! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ben Caldwell, Luke McDonagh & Andy Wheeldon  

Year 4 Teachers 

 

 


